From: Sharon Gattis

To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Rule 5 and Rule 6
Date: Wednesday, September 18, 2019 12:07:08 PM

| am Sharon Gattis and | am sending this email to let you know that me and my
family are in favor of a permanent moratorium that would stop destruction
and pollution on our precious Buffalo National River. This river is too
important to our state and does not need any one or any thing to be allowed
to pollute or destroy it in any matter. My family appreciates the leadership of
Governor Hutchinson and your Commission that they took to make the
necessary steps to protect this most significant tourist attraction that we have
in Arkansas. Please continue to protect the Buffalo River and over waterways
in our great state of Arkansas.

Respectfully submitted,
Sharon Gattis

206 Martha Lane
Gurdon, AR 71743
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